THE STANDARD LIFE ASSOCIATION HOME OFFICE LAWRENCE, KANSAS

If it's Standard it's good for Life

JOHN V. SEES SECRETARY

June 13, 1944

To the Members of The Special Names Committee:

The Fifth War Bond Drive is on and we are asking you to serve again on this Committee. The Invasion has started and the Government will need money - much money to see it through. The members of this Committee did a noble job in the last two Drives. We are counting on you again.

It is our intention that the Committee shall complete its work next week. The Drive really opens on the twentieth with a big meeting at Haskell Stadium. No doubt many of our prospects will subscribe for bonds at that meeting. If so, their subscriptions will be credited to this Committee.

We hope to complete the work of this Committee by the twenty-sixth. There will be cases where your prospects are out of town or for some other reason can not be contacted next week, but these exceptional cases can be taken care of later.

We will have a meeting of the Committee on Monday, June 19, at 2 o'clock P.M., at the Chamber of Commerce, at which time you can select your prospects and we will give you your supplies. We hope you can be present.

Mr. George Docking, Co-Chairman of the Committee, joins with me in this letter.

Sincerely yours,

Co-Chairman